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In 2020 there were only 2 of the scheduled shows held.  These were the White County Iris 
Society held April 24th and the Mio Irisarians held June 13th.  Both involved social distancing 
and requiring masks.  
 
A few clubs held virtual iris shows in place of their approved physical shows.  The Mt. Diablo Iris 
Society shared their virtual experience in the Fall 2020 ​Irises Bulletin​.  We collected details on 
all planned 2020 virtual shows at: 
 
https://wiki.irises.org/Main/InfoVirtualIrisShows2020 
 
Virtual iris shows may have a continuing place in AIS.  The Mt. Diablo Iris Society has one 
planned for 2021. 
 
AIS should investigate the opportunities offered by virtual shows as well as provide guidance on 
use.  To continue this discussion see: 
 
https://wiki.irises.org/Main/InfoDiscussVirtualShows 
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